
Subject: Fwd: Venice Beach 2017-2018 Government & Public Agencies Payment
Report
From: Tara Devine <tara@venicebeachbid.com>
Date: 08/13/2018 04:41 PM
To: Rita Moreno <Rita.Moreno@lacity.org>

I notice on the most recent report that the State parcels have not yet been paid. 
There may be a reason why they have not, but I wanted to alert you in the event
that there is an inadvertent oversight/delay as there was last year.  Thank you.

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Ethan Basulto <ethan.basulto@lacity.org>
Date: Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 3:50 PM
Subject: Venice Beach 2017-2018 Government & Public Agencies Payment Report
To: steve@venicebeachbid.com, tara@venicebeachbid.com,
venicebid@armanino.onmicrosoft.com, marcus.lieber@armaninollp.com

Good afternoon,

The attached 2017/2018 Government & Public Agencies Payment Report is for your information.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact our office at 213-978-1099

Thank you.

--
Ethan Basulto
Office of the City Clerk
Special Assessment Section
Neighborhood Business Improvement District Division

--
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